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This property needs to be made safe for re-establishing a connection to the Sound and re-creating
salmon habitat. Chevron is a multi-billion dollar corporation and can more than afford to pay for the
cleanup efforts. Without our salmon, we lose our whales and part of our identity as residents of the
Salish Sea. We must give every effort available to us to save our salmon and make the polluters
who have endangered them do their part.


